
 
Roadshow to promote MUPY graduate study programs. 
 

June 24, 2009       
 
Assistant Dean Naeti Suksomboon and staff in the graduate study unit went on a roadshow at the
Annual Scientific Meeting of the College of Pharmacotherapeutics under the Pharmacy Council of
Thailand. The event was held at Chulalongkorn Hospital from 22-24 June 2009. A number of attendants
made inquiries to MUPY graduate program during this meeting. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/434


